Minutes of the Thursday, January 14th, 2019
Winslow Park Commission Meeting
6:30 PM
@ Freeport Town Hall
As produced by Neil Lyman
Winslow Park Manager and Winslow Park Commission Secretary
In Attendance- Doug Reighley, Karissa Davan, Susan Hazzard, George Connick, Kim Swett, Pierre Shevenell, Lucy Lloyd, Nancy Marquis, Neil Lyman
Absent- Robin Baron
Meeting convened at 6:30
· The minutes of the December 10th, 2018 commission meeting were unanimously accepted with one change. “George Connick made a motion regarding seasonal camping and then rescinded said motion.” 
· Neil Lyman gave a brief report including new floats for the boat ramp being constructed, and the need for playground upgrades in the future.
· The Chairpersons, Susan Hazzard and Karissa Davan reported that there had been a good park walkthrough a few weeks before and that they felt that more long-term goals should be set.
Old Business:   
· Neil Lyman reported that he and Robin Baron continue to work with Think Reservations for online reservations.


New Business:
Other Business: 
· Harb Cottage renovations were briefly discussed

Public Comment: Non Agenda 
· Jim Hughes commented that he felt that seasonal sites should be rented via waiting list.
Meeting Adjourned @ 7:05PM





